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Your Ref: 

Our Ref: 

21 51 July 2011 

Assistant Director, Licensing 
PO Box 8469 
Perth BC WA 6849 

Re: Amendment to Water Operating Licence 32 

Dear sir, 

The proposed changes to the operating licence was discussed at the Council meeting on 201
h July 

2011. 

It was unanimously carried that the Shire stance is that the provision of minimum flows remain 
unchanged and remain at the existing levels. The mainte~ance of existing minimum flows to housing 
is considered essential. 

In addition to the above, when the waterline was extended from Kondinin to Hyden the contract 
between the Water Corporation and the farmers was to provide a minimum of 8kl/day. Therefore 
any change to the minimum flow levels would be in breach of the contracts. 

Yours sincerely 

Alan George 
Acting Chief Executive Officer · 

All correspondence to be addressed to the Chief Executive Officer 

ABN 46 617 706 610 
Gordon Street 
PO Box7 
KONDININ W A 6367 

Phone: (08) 98891006 
Facsimile: (08) 98891197 
E-mail: enquires@kondinin.wa.gov.au 
Web Site: www.kondinin.wa.gov.au 
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